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Robinson, Kensas. '

Dear Mr. Cooke:

I acknowledge receipt of your good letter of the 17th
asking if there is a possibility of my addressing your
basketball squad on April 19th under the auspices of the
Hoﬁwdistﬁcn'um:'hood

. I am %o speak at Troy, Kansas, on May 18 at their high
school cormencement. The honorarium there is §30.00. I am
sorry that I could not make one trip do for both, but basket-
ball banquets and commencements do not generally run con- -
currently. umummwﬂmmwmmm
travel difficulties, I feel that I could not make the trip
lemuﬂSQOOab

With all good whhn. I am

Very sincerely yours,

-

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach,




